
MCHF and MDC have a history 
of putting on successful 
tournaments. In 2022, there 
were over 4,300 archers from 
218 schools competing at the 
MoNASP State Archery 
Tournament 
with 17,500 
spectators.  
Check out 
highlights 
from the 
2022 state 
tournament! 

Over the past thirteen years, the Missouri National Archery in the 
Schools Program (MoNASP) has grown exponentially to over 800 
schools and 200,000 Missouri students in grades 4-12.   
 

The MoNASP State Tournament has also seen tremendous growth 
and is now the second largest state archery tournament in the 
nation. Last year, it was expanded to a four-day event and had a $7.7 
million economic impact in Branson!  
 

This year, the Missouri Conservation Heritage Foundation (MCHF) is 
again partnering with the Missouri Department of Conservation 
(MDC) to host another successful tournament. More than 4,500 
students are expected to compete in the 2023 tournament with over 
20,000 spectators. Help us make this the largest tournament yet! 

MoNASP State Tournament 

March 15-18, 2023 

Branson Convention Center, Branson, MO 

Fun Fact: MoNASP, is an 
affiliate of the National Archery 
in the Schools Program (NASP), 
promoting education, self-
esteem and physical activity for 
students in Missouri. Nearly 
every student—regardless of age, 
size, or physical ability—can 
succeed at archery. Students 
have the opportunity to compete 
at the local level and beyond. It’s 
a great team building experience 
promoting skills and friendships 
that last a lifetime.  

Join us as a sponsor! 
We invite you to be a part of this exciting event that encourages 
Missouri youth to build confidence and character.  
 

We have many sponsorship opportunities for you to market your 
product or brand in front of Missouri student archers and their 
families. Proceeds from the event will be used to support MoNASP in 
future years, as well as fund other conservation programs in Missouri. 
Please review the information and determine the sponsorship level 
that works with you!  
 

For more information, please contact Shawn Roberson, 
shawn.roberson@mdc.mo.gov, 901.239.5086 or Tricia Burkhardt, 
tricia.burkhardt@mdc.mo.gov, 319.610.5212.  

Thank you for your consideration! 


